Mllagélheatre

Mainstage + New Works + Youth Education

November 10, 2022

Paul Manfredi - Chair
Bellevue Arts Commission
PO Box 90012

450 110th Ave NE
Bellevue WA 98004

Dear Paul,

Village Theatre is grateful to have received payment of the $7,000.00 grant from the Bellevue Arts
Commission in support of our Youth Education programming in Bellevue (funds received November 10,
2022). The support of the Bellevue Arts Commission plays a vital part in fulfilling Village Theatre’s
important mission.

Village Theatre’s productions have been recognized for their achievements in both performance and
technical categories, our youth education programs continue to grow and adapt to reach students in new
ways, and our new works program has expanded to include activities across the nation in addition to
serving our local writers and creators.

It is through the support of organizations like Bellevue Arts Commission that we have become an
enriching cultural center of our community. Your donation directly supports our ability to provide artistic
opportunities and educational experiences for our students.

We are pleased to publicly recognize your gift and intend to list your name as: Bellevue Arts
Commission. If you would like to change the way your name is listed, our Donor Services & Database
Specialist, Sue Short, would be happy to assist you. She can be reached at (425) 392-1942 x120 or
sshort@villagetheatre.org.

Please feel free to contact Tracie Mahadeo, Stewardship Manager, at (425) 392-1942 x151 or
tracie@villagetheatre.org with any questions you may have.

Thank you again for investing in Village Theatre’s Youth Education productions and programming. We
appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely,

Laura Lee XK -
Managing Director Director of Development
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Village Theatre, located in Issaquah and Everett, is registered with Washington State’s Charities Program as required by law.
Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. For more information, please contact your own tax advisor. In
return for your contribution, you have received no goods or services.
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